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DOING 
MORE 
IN ‘24 

Information Session 
Registration Link

@faa@FAA Federal Aviation Administration@FAANews

It’s an All In Fourth Friday and everyone is 

invited. This HBCU Fourth Friday, we will 

highlight our partnerships with HBCUs 

across the nation. Please join the FAA 

on October 25, 2024 from 4–5 PM ET 

to celebrate University of the District of 

Columbia. During this forum, students, 

faculty, industry professionals and more 

will have the opportunity to network, chat 

and share information on all things HBCU 

and shine a special light on UDC! 

We hope you will join the conversation! 

Please share this with all of your networks 

and don’t forget to share via social media 

and tag the FAA. All are welcome!
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